
30th January 2022         Today is the fourth Sunday of Epiphany


The Presentation of Christ in the Temple ( Candlemas )


WELCOME TO OUR SERVICE TODAY


TODAY	 10.00 am	 Parish Eucharist with Sunday School 

	 	 

MONDAY	  9.30 am	 Parent and Toddler group - all welcome

	 6.30 pm	 Deanery Parish Share Meeting

	 	 	 

TUESDAY	 10.30 am	 Bereavement Support Group

	 2.00 pm	 Mother’s Union 


WEDNESDAY	 10.30 am	 Food Bank ( Salvation Army )

	 	 

THURSDAY	 10.30 am	 Holy Eucharist followed by tea /coffee

	 6.00 pm	 Clergy Surgery for booking of baptisms, banns and 

	 	 weddings etc.   No appointments necessary. 	 	 

	 	 

NEXT SUNDAY	10.00 am	 Parish Eucharist with Sunday School


Please remember that currently masks must be worn in the church 
and crypt unless medically exempt. 


For a copy of our weekly newsletter by email please sign up on our Parish 
website.  We have a WhatsApp group if you wish to be added - let me know.	


Online Service : our online service this week is a service of morning 
Prayer for the Presentation of Christ in the Temple. The link to the 
online service can be found in the weekly email , on our Facebook 
Page or in Youtube by searching for our Ministry Area name ‘Tawe 
Isaf’. 


Church Collection: thank you to all who continue to give so 
generously to our church funds.  There are still a number of boxes of 
collection envelopes at the back of church. If you are able to take 
them to the individuals whose names are on the boxes that would be 
a big help.


Social and fund-raising events : We are hoping through the year 
as restrictions are changed that we will also be able to hold more 
social and fund-raising events. If you would like to become involved 
with a social committee can you please myself or the churchwardens 
know. 


Open Church : we are hoping again this year to be able to open the 
church for a few hours each morning during the Summer months.  If 
you can help on a rota to open the church please let Jan Cooze know. 


Sunday School can you please let families know that all children 
would be very welcome to come along. If you would like to help with 
the Sunday School we would love to have you as part of the team. 
Please speak to Sarah for details.  DBS Checks and Safeguarding 
training will be provided. 


Publicise your group : If the leaders of the various church groups 
want to write a small article about your group to include in this 
weekly email or this bulletin do let me know. 


Church Services : At the heart of why we are here as a a Church is a 
worship.  Do try and join us in our services when you can , and do 
encourage those who have not yet come back to worship to return.  
Do keep the mission of the Church in your prayers , as we remember 
that is is God who will sustain us in all our endeavours.


Pastoral Support : Do let me know if I can help or support in any 
way.  We are going to try and restart our Pastoral Visiting support 
team ( currently contact and support will be via telephone ). If you 
would like to hep as part of the team do let me know. Training will be 
provided. 


Church Grounds : as we are now approaching spring it would be 
good to have a tidy up of the church grounds, clearing away the 
winter leaves leaves etc.  Please help if you can.  If you have some 
time to spare do come along any time, or if you would rather we set 
up a group where we arrange specific times to meet let me know and 
this can be arranged.  We do need help !! 
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